

Laurel Taylor ltaylor@town.irvington.va.us

Knisely Withdrawal

1 message

Justin Nelson < jnelson@town.irvington.va.us>

Wed, Mar 13, 2024 at 9:53 AM

To: Julie Harris jharris@town.irvington.va.us, Judy Penniman jpenniman@town.irvington.va.us, Dudley Patteson dpenniman@town.irvington.va.us, Phil Robinson probinson@town.irvington.va.us, Wayne Nunnally qwnunnally@town.irvington.va.us, Bonnie Schaschek bschaschek@town.irvington.va.us, Laurel Taylor foia@town.irvington.va.us, Laurel Taylor foia@town.irvington.va.us, Laurel Taylor foia@town.irvington.va.us, Laurel Taylor foia@town.irvington.va.us, Laurel Taylor foia@town.irvington.va.us,

Good Morning Council,

Please see the below email withdrawing the Knisely STR CUP.

Justin

Hi Justin,

How are you?

First, I'd like to thank you for your guidance throughout the CUP Application process. It's truly been appreciated!

Second, I do not plan to attend the meeting tomorrow evening. Will you please read the following on our behalf?:

We'd like to thank the Irvington Planning Commission and Irvington Town Council for considering our CUP Application. However, we'd like to withdraw our application at this time.

Thank you again, Trisha Knisely